Side 1 af 2

Madsen, Søren R. N.

Fra: Mariann Lloyd-Smith [biomap@oztoxics.org]

Sendt: 9. december 2009 23:39

Til: Schou, Lone

Emne: Re: VS: question on GPCR technology

From: Mariann Lloyd-Smith Sent: 09-12-2009 23:38:31

Subject: Re: VS: question on GPCR technology

To: Schou, Lone

Dear Lone Schou,

Thankyou for your email.

I have approached the company submitting the patent to ask for more details about the improvements in the technology although we have had wide ranging general discussions recently. As you know there was very strong NGO support for the technology when it was treating waste in Australia and the global environment movement is encouraged by these recent moves by the company.

I will follow up with your query about the patent and get back to you as soon as possible. Many thanks for your interest.

Regards Mariann

Dr Mariann Lloyd-Smith PhD (Law)
CoChair, International POPs Elimination Network
Senior Advisor, National Toxics Network Inc.
PO Box 173 Bangalow NSW 2479
+(612) 66815340 / 0413 621557
biomap@oztoxics.org
www.ntn.org.au
www.ipen.org
Skype: mariannls

On 10/12/2009, at 9:23 AM, Schou, Lone wrote:

Fra: Schou, Lone

Sendt: on 09-12-2009 23:13

Til: biomap@oztoxics.htm

Cc: ealberts@greenpeace.org

Emne: question on GPCR technology

Dear Mariann Lloyd-Smith,

I have been advised by Erik from GP Denmark that it would be best if I adressed you directly if I had any questions.

I have examined the information you send on Natural Energy System Inc.

It appears from the Natural Energy Systems Inc website that the application for patent was lodged in February 2009 which may be why it does not yet appear on the patent databases as far as I have been informed. It does not seem that Natural Energy Systems Inc has yet been issued with a new patent for the GRP technology. Am I right in that?

Do you have any adequate details of the patent application? Should you have any additional information relating to the patent I would be happy to receive it .

Yours sincerely

Lone Schou

Lone Schou

Deputy Head of Division

Danish EPA

Phone + 45 72 54 43 21

e-mail: los@mst.dk